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11th August 2023 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Australian High Commission in Samoa updates SUNGO on the progress of the 
Tautua and Tautai Projects.  

 
11th August 2023, SUNGO Office, Vaitele, Samoa – The Samoa Umbrella for Non-Governmental Organizations 

CEO and the Australian volunteer Ms. Vanessa Morris met with the Deputy High Commissioner of Australia 
to Samoa, Ms. Claire McGeechan and her Team on Friday, 11th of August 2023.  
It was a follow up meeting on Tautai and Tautua Projects funded under DFAT funding programmes.  
Building close partnership between DFAT and SUNGO was also discussed in the meeting. 
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